
 

 

  

Friday 6th September 2024 

Message from the Headteacher 

Welcome back  

The children are settling back into school life really well and are enjoying being back with their friends. 
Thank you for all your help reassuring and settling the children back into school. They all look very 
smart. Skye was very excited to see the children; she has been looking for them all holiday! We have 
been very impressed with the way in which Year 3, Year 1 and the new Reception pupils have settled 
into the school. They all seemed quite confident and happy again today. Thank you for doing all the 
home learning projects with the children, they looked impressive.  

We will be sending reading books home as soon as possible and we aim for every child to have a reading 
book and task by the middle of next week. Homework will also be starting next week too. Library books 
will also be coming out too.  

Don’t forget that you can email the class teacher directly as well through as the school office. A list of 
the emails is included in this newsletter. Please allow 24 hours for a response as the staff are teaching all 
day. Any urgent communication should be through the school office or briefly at the classroom door.  
 
Please see a reminder of the school day timings below, they are different across the school sites.  
Key Stage Start Time       

• Register taken  
Afternoon End Time      

Nursery Morning: 8:30 to 11:30 
Afternoon: 12:30 to 3:30 
30 hours: Earlier Start 8:45  
                 Normal Start 9.30 

 
3:30pm 
3:15 – 3:30pm 

Reception 
 

8:45 – 9:00 3:15pm 
KS1 
 

8:45 – 9.00 3:15pm 
KS2 
 

8:45 – 8:55  3:30pm 

 
Gates close at 8:55am in juniors and 9:00 in the Infants – please go to the office if late 
and sign in.   
 
All children are able to have a hot free school meal every day. The meals are really good and 
staff regularly eat them too. Please encourage your child to have a school meal, they often eat a 
range of food when sitting with their friends.   



 

 

  

Infants have free fruit for playtime. Junior pupils need to bring a small fruit snack in for 
playtime if they wish.   
 
 
Year Group Teachers Emails 
Nursery Mrs McCarthy 

 
Mrs Odedra 

nmccarthy15.313@lgflmail.org 
 
hodedra.313@lgflmail.org 
 

Reception Mrs Murphy  
Mrs Khangura 
Miss Rich 
 

gmurphy10.313@lgflmail.org 
akhangura.313@lgflmail.org 
trich.313@lgflmail.org 

Year 1 Mrs Bayliss 
Mrs Virk 
Mrs Pannu 
 

Sbayliss10.313@lgflmail.org 
Svirk10.313@lgflmail.org 
Ppannu.313@lgflmail.org 
 

Year 2 Miss Strange 
Mrs Pintilli 
Mrs Sherriff  
Miss Bhatti 
 

cstrange4.313@lgflmail.org 
mpintilli.313@lgflmail.org 
ksherriff.313@lgflmail.org 
sbhatti37.313@lgflmail.org 
 

Year 3 Miss Naidu 
Miss Topal 
Miss Fletcher 
Miss Jugpala 

mnaidu.313@lgflmail.org 
mtopal1.313@lgflmail.org 
zfletcher1.313@lgflmail.org 
bjugpala.313@lgflmail.org 
 

Year 4 Mr Pearce 
Mrs Syed 
Mr Correia 
Mrs Salim 
Miss Williams 
 

rpearce37.313@lgflmail.org 
zsyed10.313@lgflmail.org 
rcorreia1.313@lgflmail.org 
asalim2.313@lgflmail.org 
swilliams396.313@lgflmail.org 
 

Year 5 Miss Bhatti 
Miss Chaudhary 
Miss Khurana 
Ms Price 
Mrs Huq 
 

abhatti28.313@lgflmail.org 
achaudhary8.313@lgflmail.org 
skurana10.313@lgflmail.org 
mprice47.313@lgflmail.org 
bhuq.313@lgflmail.org 

Year 6 Miss Khan 
Mr Laming 
Miss Koundu 
Miss Mistry 

akhan404.313@lgflmail.org 
rlaming.313@lgflmail.org 
hkoundu1.313@lgflmail.org 
nmistry29.313@lgflmail.org 
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Area of the school Senior Teacher Email 
EYFS Lead  Mrs Murphy gmurphy10.313@lgflmail.org 

 
KS1 Assistant Head Miss Strange cstrange4.313@lgflmail.org  

 
KS2 Assistant Heads Miss Koundu 

Mr Pearce 
hkoundu1.313@lgflmail.org 
rpearce37.313@lgflmail.org  

SENDCOs Mrs Gleeson 
Miss Koundu 

lgleeson3.313@lgflamil.org 
hkoundu1.313@lgflmail.org 
  

Deputy Head  Mrs Kahlon kkahlon1.313@lgflmail.org 
 

Deputy Head Mrs Gleeson lgleeson3.313@lgflmail.org 
 

Headteacher Mrs Norton  head@wellington.hounslow.sch.uk 
 

School Office office@wellington.hounslow.sch.uk 
 

 
We look forward to working alongside you to give the children the best start to the new 
academic year. 
 
Uniform Reminder 
 
Only white school shirts with a tie, no polo shirts to be worn with ties. 
Grey socks and tights please and black waterproof school shoes. 
Coats should be black or burgundy. Small neat hair accessories in burgundy, black or white. 
Burgundy jogging bottoms and shorts and a white crew neck t-shirt for PE and trainers.     
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